
Mick Baker 

 

The WVRC Committee are sorry to learn that Mick Baker sadly passed away on 28th January 

2021. 

Mick was a founder member of the Wye Valley Retriever Club. He was part of a group that 

met at Westhide every Tuesday evening late spring and summer until the shooting season 

started. The group was started by Mrs Kit Fraser and after she moved out to Australia it 

continued. Mick was a member of the committee which formed in 1998 and who registered 

with the Kennel Club and started the club on the path it is on today. During his time on the 

committee Mick helped with training and other club events. He also brought his two 

grandchildren, Robert Dobbs and Clare Baker to training.  

Sadly, his lack of mobility and ill health forced him to give up some of his club commitments.   

Our condolences go to his family. 


